
THE LIONS ROAR  

            The Official Newsletter of the Manitowish Waters Lions Club 
     Manitowish Waters, WI 54545   https://www.mwlionsclub.com   Sept. 2021   

 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: Mike McKeon     
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Bill Vogel       
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Members: M. McKeon     
T. Twister: Dan Meier            
L Schroeder                     
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey   
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2021 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 Dan Meier                
 Phil Rose 
 L.  Schroeder    
 
 Class of 2020 

Larry Voss        
  
  
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo:  Tim Casey                  
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook             
Hwy Clean-Up: Randy Lang         
Lionsô Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:   
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service:  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening: Phil Rose        
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  
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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

 

Tim Casey 

With  September upon us, 

the clubôs primary  fund 

raising activities have come 

to an end. We were blessed 

this year with  excellent 

weather for  the vast 

majority  of our activities 

and our revenues are well 

above budget. The Fall 

Raffle was a huge success 

and congratulations go out 

to Lion John Hilbert  and 

his crew for  their  fine 

efforts. Additionally,  the 

Fall Golf Outing was well-

attended and a fun time for  

everyone. The winning 

team in the first  flight  came 

in at 19 under par!  Iôm still   

dumbstruck as to how they 

managed that feat.  

 

Upcoming activities include 

a road cleanup effort  

planned for  September 10th 

lead by Lion  Randy Lang 

our new Highway Cleanup 

Committee Chairman, a 

Board meeting on the 14th 

and the Volunteer 

Appreciation Steak Fry  at 

the Lions Pavilion on the 

16th which, unfortunately, I  

will  be unable to attend.  

 

As I  mentioned, Randy 

Lang is our new Highway 

Cleanup Chairman. Phil 

Rose has volunteered to 

head up our eyeglass and 

vision screening efforts and 

I  am now the new Bingo 

chairman. We still  need 

new chairmen for  the Flea 

Market,  Membership and 

Refreshment Service 

activities. If  you would like 

to volunteer for  one of these 

positions, please contact 

Mike McKeon. 

 

Activities chairmen, please 

make plans to attend the 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Steak Fry  on the 16th and 

encourage your team 

members to attend as well. I  

hear Dan Meier is serving 

up some very tender and 

yummy steaks this year. 

Our  Lions volunteers have 

done an outstanding job 

this year and the Club has 

plenty to be thankful  for. 

Well done Manitowish 

Waters Lions, keep up the 

great work  you do in our 

beautiful northwoods 

community! 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



 

DAVE HANSON  

MIKE KRAMER  

RANDY LANG  

HOMER SYKES 

 

 
 

######################################################## 

FALL RAFFLE RESULTS

The setting was a perfect day for ‘Music in the Park’ 

with comfortable temperatures and beautiful views 

of Rest Lake. After the wonderful music had ended 

the Manitowish Lions Club conducted their fall cash 

raffle with the top prize of $5000 going to Ty Rayala 

of Manitowish Waters. Congratulations Ty. The 

setting was a perfect day for ‘Music in the Park’ 

with comfortable temperatures and beautiful views 

of Rest Lake. After the wonderful music had ended 

the Manitowish Lions Club conducted their fall cash 

raffle with the top prize of $5000 going to Ty Rayala 

of Manitowish Waters. Congratulations Ty.  

 

Article and picture courtesy of Den Hill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WE SERVE! 

The hard work of summer fund raising allows our Manitowish Waters Lions Club 

to support our  Community! 

WELL DONE, LIONS ï WE SERVE! 

Photos courtesy of Mike McKeon 

 

A $2000 check for Lakeland School 
District is presented to Rebecca 
Nelsen by Lion Mike McKeon and 
Lion Larry Voss 

 
 
Lions Lynn Schroeder, Larry Voss, 
Bill Vogel and Mike McKeon 
present a $5000 check to Camp 
Jorn Executive Director Dennis Lipp 

 
 
Lions Lynn Schroeder, Larry Voss, 
Bill Vogel and Mike McKeon 
present  a $5000 check to  John 
Heusinkveld,Discovery Center  
Executive Director and Rolf Ethun, 
Discovery Center Captial Campaign 
Coordinator 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

MEMBERS ANNUAL STEAK FRY ï SEPTEMBER 16th 

ñServiceò is our goal and many Lions of Manitowish Waters have done a great 

job in 2021!  Projects such as Bingo, Flea Market, the Golf Outing, the Pork Chop 

Dinners ï all need membersô support.  The payoff for your involvement in our 

activities is a healthy bottom line, which allows our Lions to do good throughout 

our Community and the area. 

ñThe Roarò salutes our Lion workers for their time and effort in order to assist 

those in need.  Volunteering is not difficult if you believe in the cause. 

For those who ñroll up their sleevesò and get involved ï thank you and continue 

your service ï and for members who have been looking for their chance to serve, 

check out the front page of ñThe Roarò for Activity Chairmen awaiting your call. 

All Lions are invited on September 16th to the Pavilion for food and fellowship 

beginning at 5PM. 

 



 

 


